
January 27, 2006
 
TO:                  Lane Crothers, Chair, Academic Senate
 

FROM:            Gregory Ferrence, Chairman
                        University Curriculum Committee
                         
RE:                   KNR Proposal to Delete the Teacher Education Sequence Leading to a 6-12 Certificate
 
 

Attached, for Academic Senate review, you will find a proposal to drop the Teacher Education Sequence
Program of Study Leading to a 6-12 Standard Certificate in the Major in Physical Education from the
Undergraduate Catalog.  This proposal was approved by the University Curriculum Committee on January
25, 2006.  
 
The Physical Education-Teacher Education program, in conjunction with the College of Education, requested
that the Illinois Board of Higher Education remove the sequence leading to a 6-12 Standard Certificate in
May, 2005. The Physical Education-Teacher education program director was notified on September 22, 2005
of the IBHE approval of this request.
 
The University Curriculum Committee supports this request from the School of Kinesiology and Recreation. 
The full proposal with rationale is attached to this memo.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
GF/jr
Attachment
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